
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE The Borough of Lincoln Park will be holding a public hearing to 
obtain public comment regarding the proposed conveyance of a property to the New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP), pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-25.5, 
Administrative Transfer of Parkland.  The Public Hearing will be held on Monday, June 3, 2013 
at 7:30 pm at the Borough of Lincoln Park Municipal Building, 34 Chapel Hill Road, Lincoln 
Park, New Jersey 07035.  The Borough is requesting to convey Block 136, Lot 11 to the NJDEP.  
The property will continue to be preserved for recreation and conservation purposes.  Block 136, 
Lot 11 is located off Pine Brook Road in Lincoln Park, Morris County, New Jersey and is 
approximately 35.26 acres. 

All information submitted by the Borough of Lincoln Park to the NJDEP in support of the 
Administrative Transfer of Parkland is available to the public for inspection at the Borough of 
Lincoln Park Municipal Building open Monday to Friday, 9:00 am to 4:30 pm. 

Any interested party may appear at said hearing and participate therein in accordance with the 
rules of the Borough of Lincoln Park Council.  Should you be unable to attend, written 
comments may be submitted to the Borough of Lincoln Park by June 17, 2013.  Please send all 
correspondence to: 
 

Borough of Lincoln Park 
34 Chapel Hill Road 
Lincoln Park, New Jersey 07035 
Attention: Cynthia Sloane, Borough Clerk 
RE: Block 136, Lot 11 Administrative Transfer of Parkland 
 

A copy of all written comments should also be sent to Green Acres at the following address: 
 

NJDEP - Green Acres Program 
Bureau of Legal Services and Stewardship 
Mail Code 501-01, PO Box 420 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0420 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact Cynthia Sloane, Borough Clerk at 973-270-2050. 


